March 7, 2012

To: Members of the Cape Elizabeth School Board
Fr: Deborah Allen

Re: Approval of Project Graduation 2012

Dear School Board Members,

| am writing to let you know that the current project graduation committee is planning to raise
approximately $20,000 to cover the cost of project graduation for the class of 2012.

On behalf of the project graduation committee, | would like to request the approval of our endeavors of

planning and funding project graduation 2012.
Thank you,

Debbie Allen



